
 

After almost 25 years in the Mount 
Rogers Community Centre in 

Spence, St Paul’s Ginninderra is 
on the move. 

 

The move is necessary to 
maintain a healthy financial 
position and to allow us to 

carefully consider how we will 
continue to serve the community 
in West Belconnen long into the 

future. 

 

BUT… 

 

We will still be St Paul’s …just in 
new places. 

Look out for information about 
celebrations to mark the end of an 

era and the beginning of a new 
one for our community. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mt Rogers Community Centre 
Curley Street, Spence 

Minister:  Rev. Ken Rampling 
(02) 6259 2931 or 0455 324 449 
www.stpaulsginninderra.org.au 

admin@stpaulsginninderra.org.au 

We are  
on the MOVE! 

 

 

 
 

 

It’s a New location 
 

BUT the same people 
 

  

Spence 



The Spence mainly music group is 
moving from Spence to the 

Anglican church in Charnwood.  
We will then be called 

 

 
 

Our final session at  
St Paul's in Spence will be 

Wednesday 3rd July 
Until then be assured it is 

business as usual. 
 

We will start at our new location 
(St Barnabas Anglican Church 

Charnwood) on  

Wednesday 24th July 
with the same team and the same 

fun to be had. 

How do I get there? 

 

Do you want to know more? 
 

The best way to find out more is… 

call Lynette on 0406 375 412 

or 

look us up on Facebook at 
 “mainly music spence” 

 

To subscribe to our regular 
updates send your preferred 
email address and the word 

SUBSCRIBE to 

admin@stpaulsginninderra.org.au 

or 

0455 324449 

 

 

 
 

Charnwood 

Charnwood 
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